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DRILLING COMMENCES AT PICCADILLY GOLD PROJECT  

Cannindah Resources Limited (ASX: CAE) is very pleased to announce that drilling at the highly prospective 
Piccadilly Gold project has commenced over the weekend. The initial program will cover approximately 23 
locations with over 2500m of RC holes. The first batch of samples have been delivered back to our consulting 
geologists at Terra Search over the weekend for sorting prior to being sent to the lab for assay.  The recent 
trenching results (ASX release dated 7th of May 2021) have provided excellent targets for follow up and the 
company intends to pursue these targets with current drilling along with other areas of interest within the 
project. 
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Cannindah Resources Limited’s Executive Chairman Mr Tom Pickett stated “It was fantastic to witness the 
drilling activity on site at the Piccadilly project over the weekend. I am particularly pleased to have samples 
heading to the lab so soon. Cannindah Resources looks forward to updating shareholders with the outcome of 
this drilling program as soon as assaying and reporting of results has been completed by our consulting 
geologists.” 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 
Tom Pickett 
Executive Chairman 
Ph:  61 7 3357 3988 
 


